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This months Page 3 pets are two 

beautiful girls who love running free with 

their pony tails flying in the wind.  They 

are Canella and Beauty/Bella, the last 

two horses on Rarotonga.  Ably cared for 

by Brynn they have enjoyed their 

retirement in the Ngatangiia Valley. 

If you would like to help out caring for them contact…….. 

PAGE 3 PET 

SPONSOR’S SPLASH 

You probably realise that TAM exists because we have great 

support from sponsors.  You may not realise that each year 

we are lucky enough to have our major fundraiser, “A Night 

at the Coliseum”, at  Antipodes Restaurant, courtesy of Erica 

and Jos. 

You may also realise that TAM staff and volunteers need to 

eat, and Antipodes help out with this too.   

You may have travelled from the antipodes but if you 

haven’t really been to here unless you have visited 

Antipodes Restaurant! 

DONOR’S CARD 

SUNNY’S STORY  

This month I slept 40 hours on 

my back under each desk, 30 

hours on my belly in the 

middle of the doorway, 

caused 3 trips and was stood 

on twice.  About average. 

I have also had a few new flatmates. First were Allan and 

Caroline, they stayed for about a month, I had did get a 

chance to teach them to snorkel.  Then there were Kim and 

Shona, they got the rough end of the stick, Michael decided 

COVID and quarantine were enough reason not to come to 

work for a week. 

JOKES  

This guy found a tattoo on his newly adopted dog and 

decided to get the same tattoo only to discover afterwards 

that it means “been neutered” 

SPCA SECTION — DAVID’S DOGS 
As always we want to acknowledge the close cooperation 

and support we receive from the SPCA.  Our charity and the 

SPCA work together closely. 

Our SPCA”er of the month is Shelter 

manager David …… 

David is at the shelter every day, 

feeding, cleaning, exercising and 

organizing the dogs who are under 

SPCA care and protection.   David loves 

all dogs, especially those he is 

responsible for.  But his favourite thing 

is saying goodbye to them, when they 

are adopted out to new forever homes. 

We are so lucky, if we dedicate this 

column to one person we will never get 

through the list.  So instead, this is 

dedicated to everyone who has supported 

our Sponsor a Spey programme.  You are 

truly amazing.  We do have to mention 

one donor in particular, Betsy and Palm 

Grove.  Their generosity allowed us to 

desex 20 dogs. 

WELCOME TO THE ANTIPODES  


